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NOTICE OF SPECIAL ELECTION  
 

There will be a special election held to fill the vacant position of Chief 
Safety Rep for Reduction (to be elected by the Membership working 

in Reduction, Org 10). 
 

Nominations are now open and will close:  
Friday, July 21, 2023 at 4:00 pm. 

 

Nomination Forms can be completed at the Union Hall. 
 

Election for this position will take place at the Union Hall on Friday, August 4, 
2023 between the hours of 6:00 am and 8:00 pm. 

 
 All Campaign write-ups are due to the Union Hall by Monday, July 24, 2023, to be put in 

the Special Edition Hotline.  
 

 Candidates will have a period of two (2) weeks to campaign after nominations close. 
 

 Elections Committee Members cannot run for other elected positions. 
 

 Only members for whom the Union Hall has a record of membership are eligible to vote. 
 

 Elections shall be by secret ballot under the supervision of the Election Committee, in 
accordance with Article 15, Section B, Paragraph 5, of the Constitution. 
 

 Each candidate has the right to have one challenger (scrutineer) present when the votes are 
cast and when they are tabulated. The challenger (scrutineer) must be a member of the 
Local Union. 
 

 All candidates must be respectful of each other. Any complaints of derogatory acts 
towards another candidate will be investigated by the Local Union Executive Board and 
may result in the candidate who committed the derogatory act being ineligible to run for 
office. 

 

 

YOUR UNION AT WORK!  


